
Council Notes 

 
The primary focus of the Council during the fall season has been on expanding Gods Kingdom 
and working through the Grace and Truth Course.  
 
The following actions have been taken during the previous two Council meetings.  
 

 The Council approved Pastor Matthew’s request to participate in this year’s youth 
mission trip to Colorado.  

 The Council approved elimination of Sunday Evening Janitorial coverage at the request 
of the Custodial Staff. Necessary janitorial duties will be covered by the assigned 
Soundboard Council Member.  

 The Council approved housing distributions for both Pastor Lanser and Pastor 
Armstrong.  

 The Council approved a list of potential nominees for Deacons.  

 The Council approved a list of potential nominees for Elders.  

 The Council approved creation of an ad hoc team to evaluate, plan, and present a 
proposal for improvements to the sound booth and sound system.  

 The Council approved retiring the Re4m Team and offered their sincere thanks for all 
they have accomplished.  

 The Council approved Pastor Matthew’s requests for study leave during the 2025-2026 
ministry year.  

 


